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The 20 Sept Airshow Practice Day required an invitation from the base commander and a special-needs 
permit for Richmond Council Navy League. Our bus arrived by itself but by afternoon there were over 90 
buses from local STEM students. Aircraft, displays and crews on the ground provided interests 
throughout the day. The Navy was well-represented with numerous F-18 Super Hornets flying 
maneuvers, simulated bombing runs, and air power demos. For the first time since the 1980s the USAF 
Thunderbirds F-16s were the flight demonstration team rather than the Navy’s Blue Angels.  

      May The Force be with you.  

 

 

 

 

 


